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Casio Announces Postponement of First-Half Financial Results Release 
 
 
 
Casio Computer Co., Ltd. announced today that it has decided to postpone the release of financial results for the first 

half of the fiscal year ending in March 2025, which was originally scheduled to take place on November 6, 2024. The 

company deeply regrets any inconvenience this may cause to our shareholders and other stakeholders. 

 

 

1. Reason for Postponement 

As mentioned in the announcement dated October 11, 2024, “Notice of Partial Service Outage and Information 

Leak Caused by Ransomware Attack,” Casio servers suffered an unauthorized access on October 5, 2024, requiring 

access to accounting-related data to be restricted. This has delayed the preparation of the financial statements and 

the review process by the auditing firm. As a result, Casio has to postpone the first-half financial results release. 

 

2. New Schedule for the Announcement 

Casio will announce the new release date as soon as it is determined. Currently, Casio is planning for mid-

November 2024. If the release is to be delayed beyond November 14, which is 45 days after the end of the first-half 

period, Casio will provide an update promptly. 

 

3. Impact on Financial Results 

Casio is carefully examining the impact of this incident on its financial results. Should any material information 

arise, Casio will disclose it promptly. 

 


